
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Mark Your Calendar!  
May 17 & 19─Grade 5 MCAS STE 
May 17─PTO Meeting/Elections 7pm @ JES Library 
May 18─Early Dismissal 1:00 
May 19─Grade 2 to Hull Public Library 
May 20─Bike to School Day! (Click here to volunteer) 
May 25─Jacobs Art Show & Ice Cream Social 5-7pm 
May 26─Grade 3 to Plimoth Patuxet 
Jun 16─Last day of AM/PM preschool! 
Jun 17─Last day of school 11:45 dismissal! 

Jacobs School Blue Notes 

May 12, 2022 

Christine Cappadona, Principal Kyle Shaw, Assistant Principal 
 

The Hull Public School System Does Not Discriminate On The Basis of Age, Race, Color, National Origin, Gender, Gender Identity, Disability, Homelessness, Religion, or Sexual Orientation. 

A Note from the Principal 

Thank you for the appreciation demonstrated with the 
treats, flowers, and notes last week to all the staff 
during Teacher Appreciation Week. We are grateful for 
all the support and kindness bestowed upon our staff.     

Last week our kindergarten students had two visitors 
accompanied by their therapy dogs to teach them 
about dog safety. The Plymouth County Extension 4-H 
Program sponsored this free program. 

Grade 5 planted salad mix in our raised beds. First, the 
fifth graders calculated the perimeter and area of our 
garden space and determined there are 32 square feet 
in each bed. Next, they divided the beds into square-
foot plots and planted seeds. Lastly, they looked at the 
compost, talked about decomposition, and decided our 
school needs a pitchfork to turn the compost! The fifth-
graders planted seeds and determined that based on 
30 days to harvest, we should be able to have a 5th-
grade salad-fest on or around June 10!  

Today, our 3-5 graders had a concert from the Hull High 
School Band. Mr. Ian Barkon, the high school music 
teacher, brought the band to perform and encourage 
Jacobs students to think about playing a musical 
instrument and participating in the band as they get 
older. I hope in the next year or two we can begin the 
process of reintroducing a band program for our fourth 
and fifth-grade students. 

Thank you for all the donations for our Mitzvah board.  
We will continue to collect items through next week 
and then drop off all donations to Wellspring.  

~Mrs. Cappadona   

The next PTO Meeting will be May 17, 2022, 7:00PM at the 
Jacobs School Library. Voting for 2022-2023 School Reps as 
well as President and Secretary will take place during this 

meeting. Any questions please email Caryn O’Connor 
Secretary@Hullpto.org  

Postural screening will be 
done next week for students 
in grade 5.  The screening will 
be done during their physical 
education class.  Please see 
the attached sheet for more 

information. 

https://signup.com/go/GBBUfhD
mailto:Secretary@Hullpto.org


 
 
 


